City of Vineland

Health Department-Registrar’s Office

Memo Al

To: Mayor Fanucci @ = ? 2 g@\/

From: Macleod Carre, Director of Health Department
Date: 08/16/2024

Re: Reappointment of Registrar

Mayor,

Every 3 years we are to appoint a Municipal Registrar. This memo is to re-appoint Teresa Lopez
to the position of Municipal Registrar, who has served as the Municipal Registrar since
09/14/2021. Teresa has obtained her Certified Municipal Registrar's Certification from the New
Jersey Department of Health.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate in contacting me.
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Macleod Carre, Director of Health Department




